
SH6/6A Frankton Intersection and 

Bus Hub Improvements Project  

What’s happening?

What

Where

When

Notice of excavations on Gray Street and possible detour via carpark

Thursday 8 - Friday 30 August 2024

Gray Street, between Kawarau Road and McBride Street

The excavation work will be underway at these dates

and times: 

 Thursday 8 - Friday 30 August 2024

All work will take place during the day. 

Timing

General information

We’re starting work on Gray Street as

part of the SH6/6A Frankton

Intersection and Bus Hub

Improvements Project. We’ll be

managing access to part of Gray Street

so excavation work can go ahead. 

Access to the driveway into the

Frankton Village shops will operate

differently, depending on the work

going on. 

When excavation is underway, access

to the driveway may be via the Gray

Street carpark using the new entrance

on McBride Street. At other times,

drivers will be guided through the Gray

Street construction area.

Planning

We’ve planned it this way to keep Frankton Village

driveway access open across Gray Street, causing the

least disruption possible to residents and businesses. As

a reminder, there is alternative public carparking off

McBride Street.

Have an on-site issue?

Contractor: Kā Huanui a Tāhuna 

Please note: work is weather-dependent, and we’ll let

you know if we need to change the date of the work.

Visit our website to sign up to our newsletter:

www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/queenstown-package/

Email: info@wtpa.co.nz  |  Phone: 0800 482 684 

Traffic management

There will be temporary traffic measures in place along

Gray Street as work takes place – down to one lane – to

help retain Frankton Village driveway access. Traffic

using McBride Street will not be impacted. 
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               Trench location

               Parking temporarily removed 

               Traffic flow maintained in both directions

               Work area 

               Managed vehicle access to shops 


